Salem, OR 97301
(503) 986-0900
Fax (503) 986-0904

= l ’ Water Resources Department
s regon 725 Summer St NE, Suite A
&2

Kate Brown, Govemor

April 25,2018

MICHAEL W.MERG AND JENNIFER A. HAMAR
PO BOX 533
WILLIAMS, OR 97544

Reference: Transfer Application T-12480

The above referenced transfer application was withdrawn from the record of the Water
Resources Department on April 25, 2018, by Special Order Volume 107, Page 1173 (copy
enclosed).

The transfer application is no further force or effect.

A refund check in the amount of $1000.00 is being sent in the names of Michael Merg and
Jennifer A. Hamar.

If you have any questions related to the withdrawal of this transfer, you may contact your
caseworker, Kelly Starnes, by telephone at 503-986-0886 or by e-mail at
Patrick.K.Starnes(@oregon.gov.

Sincerely,

Socnt Klondordars

Sarah Henderson
Transfer and Conservation Section

ec! Jacob D. Johnstone, Watermaster Dist. # 14 (via email)
Fiscal

Enclosure



